
 

 

 

 

8 July 2015 

 

 

Jonathan Brewer 

fyi-request-2920-d153f2cf@requests.fyi.org.nz  

 

Ref: DOIA 1516-0027 

 

Dear Mr Brewer, 

 

Thank you for your email of 8 July 2015 requesting under the Official Information Act 1982, the 

following information: 

 

• 1.) Was there a tender process for the 2014 Broadband Map? 

• 2.) What was the selection criteria that led MBIE to engage NZRS in a joint project? 

• 3.) What is the development budget for the 2014 Broadband Map? 

• 4.) What is the ongoing funding for the 2014 Broadband Map? 

• 5.) Did all New Zealand telecommunications providers receive this request letter? 

• 6.) If not all providers received the letter, which ones did? 

• 7.) What percent of providers contacted supplied data? 

• 8.) Has an updated map of broadband coverage been produced? 

• 9.) Has a Broadband Quality and Availability tool been produced? 

• 10.) Has the joint project announced it holds information about existing 

telecommunications infrastructure to parties bidding on RBI2 funding? 

• 11.) Has the joint project provided GIS files of network coverage to any 

telecommunications providers? 

• 12.) Has information provided to telecommunications providers also included 

information on availability of existing RBI services provided by Chorus and Vodafone? 

• 13.) Have Chorus and Vodafone been provided access to any new data as a result of the 

joint project? 

 

Your request is being processed in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982. If you have any 

enquiries regarding your request, you may contact us via email at oia@mbie.govt.nz or 

 

Alan Witcombe 

Manager, Ministerial Services 

Organisational Strategy and Support 

Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 

PO Box 3705 

Wellington 6140 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Your email was received on 8 July 2015 and a response will be sent to you as soon as possible. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Alan Witcombe 

Manager, Ministerial Services 

Organisational Strategy and Support 


